
 
 
SPMS Top Ten Recorder’s June 2017 Report 
 
Have not received files from the Pasadena Senior Games, June 4, 2017.  No results are 
available.  
 
Received files from UCLA, June 11, 2017, on June 14, 2017. Official results are pending. 
One potential record was recorded. 
 
2017 Top Ten SCY results have been tallied and are in the process of review with USMS.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kim Thornton 
topten@SPMasterSwim.org 
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